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Representatives of the RUE “Polotsk CSMS” took part
in a memorial meeting dedicated to the 35th
anniversary of the withdrawal of Soviet troops from
Afghanistan on February 15, 2024

Representatives of the RUE "Polotsk CSMS" on February 15, 2024, took part in a memorial
meeting dedicated to the 35th anniversary of the withdrawal of Soviet troops from
Afghanistan, laying flowers at the monument to internationalist soldiers "Broken Star" in
Novopolotsk.



